
Special Libraries Association Southern California Chapter 

December 9th, 6pm-9pm 

GOLDEN ROAD BREWING  
5410 W San Fernando Rd. 

Los Angeles, CA 90039 

* Dinner * Drinks * Fun * Auction * Awards * 

Who: You + Us + Your guests + Amy Lestition Burke, Executive 
Director of SLA! 

What: Party 
Dinner buffet and Open Bar is included with your registration. 
Members: $65, Students: $45!  

Why: Each year, the SLA Southern California Chapter holds a 
fundraiser to sustain the Karen Gersten-Sternheim Memorial 
Scholarship fund. This year, we’re combining this event with our 
Annual Holiday Party for a double-whammy of good cheer. 
There will be a full spread for dinner, open bar, silent auction 
and more. 

How: Visit https://connect.sla.org/socal/home to register. 

http://maps.google.com/maps?f=q&hl=en&q=5410+W+San+Fernando+Rd.++Los+Angeles+CA+90039
http://maps.google.com/maps?f=q&hl=en&q=5410+W+San+Fernando+Rd.++Los+Angeles+CA+90039
https://connect.sla.org/socal/home


 

 

Have items to donate to the silent auction? You’re the best! 
Please contact Maria Brahme maria.brahme@pepperdine.edu or Grace 
Rosales tokila66@gmail.com 

About the scholarship: The Karen Gersten-Sternheim Memorial 
Scholarship is awarded annually by the Southern California Chapter 
to provide assistance to a student who seeks a career in special 
librarianship.  
The award was established in May of 1993 at a special board 
meeting called by chapter President John Shea shortly after Karen’s 
death. The first scholarship was awarded in 1996.  
Karen, a librarian in the UCLA Management Library, was an active 
supporter of student development, dedicating much of her career 
to the success of library school students. The Southern California 
Chapter has committed to sustaining her legacy of service and 
support of students through this scholarship. 
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